
 

 
 

February 14, 2025  
 
 
 

 Commission-appointed Board Volunteer List: 
 
 

On August 21, 2013 the Town Commission adopted Ordinance No. 10-
2013 Board Nomination Process, which modified the self appointed 
process for filling vacancies on Commission-appointed boards.   
 
In section 2-2112 (i)” Nomination for action on vacancies” states that the 
clerk shall prepare a list of volunteers, including members seeking 
reappointments.  Below is the list of volunteers for Commission-appointed 
boards. 
 
New applicant: 
 
Richard Ahrens has applied for re-appointment to the Planning & Zoning 
Board as a regular member. The Planning & Zoning Board currently has 
four (4) regular memberships and two (2) alternate positions available. 
 
A nomination to fill a vacancy may be made by any member of the 
Commission. For a nominee to be appointed or reappointed there must be 
a second and majority vote of the Commission.   
 
If you have any questions regarding the volunteer list please contact me. 
 
 







From: Judith Thomas
To: Vivian Mendez
Subject: Re: Board Membership Re-Appointment Request
Date: Wednesday, February 5, 2025 12:56:55 AM

Hello Vivian:
I will nominate Richard if this hasn’t been done already.
Sent from my iPad

On Feb 4, 2025, at 11:43 AM, Vivian Mendez <vmendez@lakeparkflorida.gov>
wrote:

﻿
Good morning Mayor, Vice-Mayor and members of the Commission.
 
The Town Clerk’s Office  received a volunteer board member application.  Mr.
Richard Ahrens would like to be reappointed to the Planning & Zoning Board. 
Please see attached.
 
In order for this application to go on a Commission agenda we would need to
receive a nomination.  Please send a nomination to the Town Clerk’s Office and
do not reply all.  
 
If you have any questions regarding this applicant please contact us.  
 
Thank you.
 
Sincerely,
 
Vivian Mendez, MMC
Town Clerk
Town of Lake Park
535 Park Avenue
Lake Park, Florida 33403
561-881-3311
561-881-3314 (fax)
vmendez@lakeparkflorida.gov
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* Please note: Florida has a very broad public records law. Written communication regarding Town
business are public records available to the public upon request. Your email communications are
therefore subject to public disclosure. If you do not want your email address released in response to a
public records request, do not send electronic mail to this entity, instead contact this office by phone.
Florida State Statute Section 668.6076.
 
<Richard Ahrens P&Z Boards Application.pdf>
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